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Dear Parents,          22 February 2024 

 

Y3 DAY TRIP TO WHITEHALL CENTRE ON MONDAY 13th MAY 2024 

 

The children will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9.15am. They will return to school by 4.40pm. 

Please be waiting in the school yard to collect them, we will update you by text if they are delayed for 

any reason.  

 

Please provide a packed lunch with plenty of drinks (no nut products or fizzy drinks or glass bottles).  

 

Children should wear warm outdoor clothes (suitable for rough terrain!), trainers or boots and a 

waterproof coat. It can be cold, even in May, so it is advisable to wear plenty of layers.  

 

Please complete and return the attached White Hall Consent Form – Day trips by Monday 4th March. 

Contact the school office if you require a printed copy. Should your child need to take any medication 

on the trip, please ask for a Medicines Form.  

 

Please read the attached Whitehall Parent & Student Information – Day trips. Further information can 

be found on the Derbyshire County Council website: White Hall Outdoor Education Centre 

(derbyshire-outdoors.org) 
 

I am confident your child will find the trip thoroughly enjoyable and rewarding.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs M Clark 

Headteacher 

https://whitehall.derbyshire-outdoors.org/
https://whitehall.derbyshire-outdoors.org/

